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Upcoming Events, Deadlines 
& Notices

Beechwood Weekly

Upcoming Class Meetings 
3rd - Open House, Thursday, Sep. 14th 3pm -5pm 

Correction from Last Week’s 
Student of the Week

We would like to apologize to Jayaa Putnam, 
who was accidentaly left out of the Student Of 
the Week announcement last week. We want to 
welcome her to our KinderPrep class and wish 

her a wonderful year!

Acknowledge Alliance Counselors
Beechwood welcomes it’s new counselors for 
the 2017-2018 school year, Teresa Pimentel and 
Megan Miller. Please see the attached flyer to 
learn a little more about them and make sure to 

welcome them if you see them on campus. 

Parent Education Classes Available
“Enjoying your Family”

October 14th & 21st, 10am-12pm 
Facilitated by Dick and Sue Jacobsen

Attention 8th Grade Parents!
“High School Prep Class”

1st Class Saturday September 16th, 9am-12pm
Beechwood Library, please sign up in the office. 

For any questions, please contact Kathy Connolly
at (650)387-7402 or at 

kconnolly@beechwoodschool.org
*There will be no child care for this class. 

8Th Grade Conference Sign-Ups
Thanks to the parents of the following 8th graders 

for registering for their High School Prep 
conference with Mrs. Kathy Connolly: Joshua N., 

Alexandra, Joshua S., Daisy, Alexander, Jala, Miese, 
Elisha, Andy, Kory, Jaime and Aliyah!

If you need to reserve a time, please sign up on the 
list outside Mrs. Connolly’s office. Thank you!

2017 Peninsula Independent High School 
Information Fair 

See attached flyer for more information. 

Parent Point Oportunity
Join a Parent Group

1) Fundraising with Ms. K. and Ms. Magaña
2) Principal Feedback Group with Mr. L.

3) KP/KG Parent Group with 
Mr. & Mrs. Jacobsen 

*To sign up, please stop by the office

Our Valued Students

Thursday, September 14th
Please wear your uniform and 

your best smile!!

Kindergarten
We are having a fantastic start to the year! The 
Kindergarten class worked hard this summer 

making friends and improving their fine motor 
skills. They have welcomed Ms. Jessika and Ms. 

Magid into the kindergarten community with open 
arms and are eager to learn and help their 

classmates. Keep up the good work!

**Order forms were sent home on Monday. 
If you need extras, please stop by the office.  


